
The final year for 4+1 “Pro Ski Grand Prix racer quota” 
 
Following the authorization of  JX Sports  to be the certifying body for France’s racers which was in 
effect at the end of July, it has been found some racers did not have enough time to prepare them- 
selves for this new system in time. From the latest results of Jet Ski World Cup, it is necessary for us  
to give the wild card to Raphael Maurin who made it to the top three positions last year.!! Therefore,we 
would like to make an official announcement that we allow each country to send in a maximum of 5 
riders to compete in the ‘Pro Ski Grand Prix’. This special quota of 5 racers will be in effect for the last 
time this year. !! 
 
Jet Ski World Cup ! 
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